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Dear Parents / Carers, 

We are very proud of the Year 6 children for showing great maturity and resilience during the Key Stage 2 
SATs this week; the tests are statutory and are based on the previous four years of learning. The children 
will still continue learning in all curriculum areas as they get ready for secondary school. I would like to take 
this opportunity to thank Mrs Pepper and Mrs Cranston for all of their hard work in getting our Year 6      
children SATS ready.   

It was lovely to hear about a successful trip for Kingfisher Class who went to The Observatory Science   
Centre at Herstmonceux. Thank you to Miss Black, Mrs Cosshall and the kind volunteers for enabling the  
children to enjoy such a fabulous opportunity. 

Thank you to everyone who donated their unwanted clothes for the ‘Bags to School’ initiative; thank you also 
to Rachel Brocklebank for coordinating this. The school managed to donate 620kg worth of clothes! 

We enjoyed another session with Open The Book; I have never seen such engaging worship sessions. The  
children love these sessions and enjoy being part of the re-enactments but also observing their friends         
re-telling the stories from the Bible. 

It sounds like those who went to the tennis festival and the rounders’ event had good fun and developed 
their skills; thank you to Miss Lancaster and Miss Keenan for taking the children, also to the parents who 
took the children to and from the event. 

A huge thank you to the ‘Framfield Stagers’ for the incredibly kind donation towards funding the Woodland 
Wonder sessions for Year R and also to help subsidise school trips. 

It was really useful to attend the ‘SEN Tea and Talk’ session at Blackboys’; thank you to those who came and 
also to Mrs Holland for organising the event. More sessions will be planned so please keep an eye on the   
newsletters, website and parent mails. 

Ascension Day was a great success. Our 'Leading Lights' (children who meet with Mrs Pepper from Year 1-6) 
led the assembly on Thursday 9th May; the children all went outside and proceeded to fly home-made or   
purchased kites during break time. It wasn't very windy but that didn't stop the children generating speed 
to enable the kites to fly behind them as they ran- a lovely moment to observe.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week, our Year 6 children will be going to France for a day trip; we wish them well and look forward to 
hearing how their ‘petit vacance est parti’. We have our scooter and skateboarding workshop on Friday which 
is always such an exciting day for the children and the teachers love having a go too! This is also non-school 
uniform day (please bring in a bottle for the PTFA raffle), please make sure your child wears clothing      
suitable for them to fully participate in the workshops.  



Kingfishers Trip to Herstmonceux Science Centre 

On Wednesday 8th May, Kingfishers went to Herstmonceux Science Centre. They had a fantastic time having a 
telescope tour and deciding what an astronaut should wear in their ‘Destination Space Workshop’. They also had 
lots of time to explore the different science activities and worked together to complete the water cycle. Well 
done to all of Kingfishers Class for representing our school so brilliantly and thank you to the parent helpers 
whose support helped the day run smoothly. We look forward to returning in the future! 

Rounders Festival—14th May 

Well done to the Year 5 and 6 pupils that represented Framfield at 
the rounders’ tournament this week. They showed great sportsman-
ship and excellent fielding. Unfortunately it wasn’t the result we had 
hoped for but we couldn't have asked for more from the pupils.  

Polite reminder 

We have received an email from a local resident who has shared a photo of cars that are continually blocking 
their drive. Please be mindful when parking (especially in ‘The Street’) as this can also impact on through traf-
fic and also the safety of those crossing the road to and from school. Thank you for your support with this 
matter. 

On the matter of road safety, we encourage those who enter the car park (and need to head toward Uckfield) 
to turn left when leaving the Memorial Cark Park and use Sandy Lane. This should keep the flow of traffic and 
reduce the likelihood of accidents occurring. 

Tennis Festival—8th May 

A group of year 3 children participated in a tennis festival in 
Uckfield. The children took part in skills practice as well as 
tennis matches. All the children did really well and we came 6th 
overall. Well done!  

* There will not be any Woodland Wonder sessions on 12th June * 



PTFA News—Important dates  

Quiz Night-Saturday 18th May 

Doors open 19:30, for 20:00 start 

Teams up to 8 people, Framfield Village Hall, tickets £6. 

There will be a bar for drinks, and you can pre-order a charcuterie board 

  

Non Uniform Day-Friday 24th May  

In payment (from the parents) we are looking for donations’ a bottle of drink (alcoholic/non alcoholic) for 
the raffle/Summer Fair. 

  

Next PTFA meeting-Alex's House in Framfield 6th June 7:30 pm  

Come and have a drink of (wine/tea/coffee) and help us plan the Summer Fair. 

Contact me or the PTFA for address if required. 

  

The Summer Fair-Saturday June 29th 11am-2pm 

Please save the date and we would ask if you are able to volunteer your time to staff a stall, or donate 
anything to the stalls, help in preparation for the Summer fair even if you can’t help on the day.  

Please email ptfaframfield@gmail.com or let Alex Leake (Finley/Scarlett Barrow's Mum) know if you can 
support the event.  

Without your support we cannot run larger events, if you can help in any way we are very appreciative. 
Further details to follow. 

Future Dates: 

INSET DAYS-              Monday 22nd July       Tuesday 23rd  July                                    

Wednesday 22nd May      Year 6 Federation French Trip 

Tuesday 18th June   9:00-9:30am  Peacocks Class Assembly, Memorial Hall 

Thursday 20th June  9:00am   Puffins’ Recorder Assembly 

Wednesday 12th June  9:30-11.30am  Year 6 Safety in Action at Bowles Center 

Wednesday 19th June      Year 5 Sussex Cricket School Day Visit 

Monday 24th June   9:00-9:30am  Puffins Class Assembly, Memorial Hall 

Tuesday 25th June  9:00-9:30am  Kingfishers Class Assembly, Memorial Hall 

Thursday 27th June      Year 6 Leavers’ Service, Crowborough  

Saturday 29th June  11:00am-2:00pm  PTFA Summer Fair 

Monday 1st July       Year 6 Uckfield College Transition Day 

Tuesday 2nd July       Year 6 Uckfield College Transition Day 

Wednesday 3rd July  1:45pm-3:15pm  KS2 Performance 

Thursday 4th July   6:00-7:00pm  KS2 Performance 

Monday 8th July   10:00am-12:00pm  Sports Day 

Monday 8th-Thurs 11th July 1:00-3:00pm  Year 6 Bkeability Course 

Monday 15th July   10:00am-12:00pm  Reserve Sports Day 

Wednesday 17th July  6-7:30pm   Year 6 Leavers Treat (details to follow) 

Tuesday 16th July   9:30am-10:30am  Leavers Service, St Thomas a Becket Church—All welcome 



PTFA News—Important dates  

 

Please help us raise money for the PTFA by asking your children 

to do some jobs over the holidays to collect 20ps in their recycled 

smarties tube and hand back in by the 7th June. Please put your 

child’s name on the tube as the house that raises the most money 

will win a treat. Thank you for all of your support!! 



Celebrating Success 

STARS OF THE WEEK!     

10/05       17/05         

Peacocks - Hallie     Peacocks - Harry 

Kingfishers - Oscar and Indie   Kingfishers - Cleo and Poppy 

Puffins - Naomi and Poppy   Puffins - Tom and Ellie 

Eagles - Amelia and Emily   Eagles - Sofia and Dolcie   

PUFFINS  EAGLES 

Week 1  - 10/05 

Tom P   Mollie 

Isla Sel  Isaac 

Jacob   Emily 

Week 2 - 17/05 

Tom. P  Mollie 

Isla Sel  Thomas 

Jacob   Isaac 

 

 

 

    1st Place  2nd Place  3rd Place 

10/05    Year  5  Year  1  Year 3 

Individual    Luca   William HW  Jack 

 

17/05    Year 2  Year 5  Year 1  

Individual    Freddie  Luca   Kai  
    



 

Tm 5/Week 6 

    

 

Monday 

  

20/05 

Red Butler Music Lessons 

KS2 Rounders/Stoolball Club, 3:15-4:15pm 

 

Tuesday 

  

21/05 

Red Butler Music Lessons  

LTA Youth Tennis Club, 3:15-4:05pm 

All Stars Football Club, 3:15-4:15pm 

 

Wednesday 

  

22/05 

Year 6 Federation French Trip 

Peacocks Woodland Wonder 

Year 1 Woodland Wonder 

Year 4 Swimming Lessons, 1-2.40pm, (pick up from Maynards Green Primary 
School) 

Cross Country Club, 3:15-4:15pm 

Archaeodiscovery Club, 3:15-4:15pm  

 

Thursday 

 

23/05 

Puffins’ Recorder Lessons 

Table Tennis Club, 3:15-4:15pm  
 

Friday 

 

24/05 

Show Time Club, 3:15-4:15pm 

Last Day of Term  
 

Tm 6/Week 1 

  

 

Monday 

  

03/06 

Red Butler Music Lessons 

KS2 Rounders/Stoolball Club, 3:15-4:15pm 

 

Tuesday 

  

04/06 

Red Butler Music Lessons  

Le Tennis Club, 3:5-4:05pm 

All Stars Football Club, 3:15-4:15pm 

 

Wednesday 

  

05/06 

Peacocks Woodland Wonder 

Year 1 Woodland Wonder 

Cross Country Club, 3:15-4:15pm 

 

Thursday 

 

06/06 

Puffins Recorder Lessons 

Table Tennis Club, 3:15-4:15pm  
 

Friday 

 

07/06 

Show Time Club, 3:15-4:15pm  


